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Recommendation to authorize City Manager, or designee, to execute a Third Amendment to
Contract No. 33263 with AndersonPenna Partners, Inc., of Newport Beach, CA, for project
management services for the Belmont Plaza Pool Facility Rebuild/Revitalization Project, to
extend the contract term for an additional two-year period ending October 1, 2019.  (District
3)

City Council action is requested to amend Contract No. 33263 with AndersonPenna Partners,
Inc., of Newport Beach, CA, for project management services for the Belmont Plaza Pool
Facility Rebuild/Revitalization Project (Project). The proposed amendment will extend the
term of the contract for an additional two years, through October 1, 2019.

On October 1, 2013, the City Council approved a two-year contract in the amount of
$1,247,474 with Anderson Penna Partners, Inc., for project management services for the
Project. The original contract term included two one-year renewal options. Both renewal
options were exercised, without increased cost to the contract, bringing the termination date
to October 1, 2017. The project has encountered unanticipated delays during the concept
design, entitlements, and environmental permitting phases, and a contract amendment for a
time extension is needed to keep the project moving forward.

There is adequate funding remaining in the total contract amount; therefore, no additional
funding is requested as part of this amendment.

This matter was reviewed by Deputy City Attorney Linda T. Vu on September 5, 2017 and by
Budget Analysis Officer Julissa Jose-Murray on September 6, 2017.
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City Council action is requested on October 3, 2017, to allow for an uninterrupted
continuation of services.

The requested action extends the contract term for an additional two-year period ending on
October 1, 2019, and will not increase the contract amount of $1,247,474. Sufficient funding
to support this contract is budgeted in the Tidelands Operations Fund (TF 401) in the Public
Works Department (PW). Approval of this recommendation will provide continued support to
our local economy.

Approve recommendation.
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CRAIG A. BECK
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

APPROVED:

PATRICK H. WEST
CITY MANAGER
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